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adventure, with a slow-burning romance at its core.” —ALA Booklist
Carve the Mark Veronica Roth 2017-01-17 Globally bestselling Divergent author
Veronica Roth delivers a breathtaking fantasy featuring an unusual friendship, an
epic love story, and a galaxy-sweeping adventure. #1 New York Times bestseller *
Wall Street Journal bestseller * USA Today bestseller * #1 IndieBound bestseller
Praise for Carve the Mark: “Roth skillfully weaves the careful world-building and
intricate web of characters that distinguished Divergent.” —VOYA (starred review)
“Roth offers a richly imagined, often brutal world of political intrigue and
adventure, with a slow-burning romance at its core.” —ALA Booklist Cyra Noavek and
Akos Kereseth have grown up in enemy countries locked in a long-standing fight for
dominance over their shared planet. When Akos and his brother are kidnapped by the
ruling Noavek family, Akos is forced to serve Cyra, the sister of a dictator who
governs with violence and fear. Cyra is known for her deadly power of transferring
extraordinary pain unto others with simple touch, and her tyrant brother uses her
as a weapon against those who challenge him. But as Akos fights for his own
survival, he recognizes that Cyra is also fighting for hers, and that her true
gift—resilience—might be what saves them both. When Akos and Cyra are caught in
the middle of a raging rebellion, everything they’ve been led to believe about
their world and themselves must be called into question. But fighting for what’s
right might mean betraying their countries, their families, and each other. When
the time comes, will they choose loyalty or love? And don't miss The Fates Divide,
Veronica Roth's powerful follow-up novel!
Allegiant Collector's Edition Veronica Roth 2015-10-06 The stunning conclusion to
the #1 New York Times bestselling Divergent series of books is now available in a
collector's edition featuring 48 pages of bonus content, including: Excerpts from
Natalie Prior's journal Two deleted scenes with commentary from Veronica Roth
Favorite quotes from Allegiant, illustrated by fellow Initiates Allegiant
discussion questions The Allegiant Collector's Edition is perfect for established
fans who want to expand their Divergent library as well as fans of the feature
films starring Shailene Woodley, Theo James, and Kate Winslet. The third book in
Veronica Roth's worldwide bestselling Divergent trilogy, Allegiant reveals the
secrets of the dystopian world that captivated millions of readers in Divergent
and Insurgent. And don't miss The Fates Divide, Veronica Roth's powerful sequel to
the bestselling Carve the Mark!
Variant Robison Wells 2011-10-04 Benson Fisher thought that a scholarship to
Maxfield Academy would be the ticket out of his dead-end life. He was wrong. Now
he’s trapped in a school that’s surrounded by a razor-wire fence. A school where
video cameras monitor his every move. Where there are no adults. Where the kids
have split into groups in order to survive. Where breaking the rules equals death.

The Iron Traitor Julie Kagawa 2013-11-01 From the limitless imagination of New
York Times and USA Today bestselling author Julie Kagawa, The Iron Fey series
continues. WHEN WE MET, I HAD NO IDEA HE WOULD BE THE CATALYST...FOR THE END OF
EVERYTHING After his unexpected journey into the lands of the fey, Ethan Chase
just wants to get back to normal. Well, as “normal” as you can be when you see
faeries every day of your life. Suddenly the former loner with the bad reputation
has someone to try for—his girlfriend, Kenzie. Never mind that he’s forbidden to
see her again. But when your name is Ethan Chase and your sister is one of the
most powerful faeries in the Nevernever, “normal” simply isn’t to be. Ethan’s
nephew, Keirran, is missing, and may be on the verge of doing something
unthinkable in the name of saving his own love. Something that will fracture the
human and faery worlds forever, and give rise to the dangerous fey known as the
Forgotten. As Ethan’s and Keirran’s fates entwine and Keirran slips further into
darkness, Ethan’s next choice may decide the fate of them all. “Julie Kagawa is
one killer storyteller.” —MTV’s Hollywood Crush blog “The Iron King has
the…enchantment, imagination and adventure of… Alice in Wonderland, Narnia and The
Lord of the Rings, but with lots more romance.” —Justine magazine “Fans of the
first ‘Iron Fey’ series will be interested in seeing Meghan and her family again,
while new readers will find enough detail to help them jump right in and enjoy the
magic, adventure, and touch of romance.” —School Library Journal on The Lost
Prince
The Fates Divide Veronica Roth 2018-04-10 #1 New York Times Bestseller! In the
second book of the Carve the Mark duology, globally bestselling Divergent author
Veronica Roth reveals how Cyra and Akos fulfill their fates. The Fates Divide is a
richly imagined tale of hope and resilience told in four stunning perspectives.
The lives of Cyra Noavek and Akos Kereseth are ruled by their fates, spoken by the
oracles at their births. The fates, once determined, are inescapable. Akos is in
love with Cyra, in spite of his fate: He will die in service to Cyra’s family. And
when Cyra’s father, Lazmet Noavek—a soulless tyrant, thought to be dead—reclaims
the Shotet throne, Akos believes his end is closer than ever. As Lazmet ignites a
barbaric war, Cyra and Akos are desperate to stop him at any cost. For Cyra, that
could mean taking the life of the man who may—or may not—be her father. For Akos,
it could mean giving his own. In a stunning twist, the two will discover how fate
defines their lives in ways most unexpected. Praise for Carve the Mark: #1 New
York Times bestseller * Wall Street Journal bestseller * USA Today bestseller * #1
IndieBound bestseller “Roth skillfully weaves the careful world-building and
intricate web of characters that distinguished Divergent.” —VOYA (starred review)
“Roth offers a richly imagined, often brutal world of political intrigue and
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But when Benson stumbles upon the school’s real secret, he realizes that playing
by the rules could spell a fate worse than death, and that escape—his only real
hope for survival—may be impossible.
Divergent Series Four-Book Anniversary Collection (Divergent, Insurgent,
Allegiant, Four) Veronica Roth 2021-09-02 The internationally bestselling
Divergent series that inspired major motion pictures starring Shailene Woodley.
These special 10th anniversary editions features exclusive content from Veronica
Roth.
Four: A Divergent Collection Veronica Roth 2015-07-02 Readers first encountered
Tobias Eaton as "Four" in Divergent. His voice is an integral part of Allegiant.
Readers will find more of this charismatic character's backstory told from his own
perspective in Four: A Divergent Collection. When read together, these long
narrative pieces illuminate the defining moments in Tobias Eaton's life. The first
three pieces in this volume - "The Transfer," "The Initiate," and "The Son" follow Tobias's transfer from Abnegation to Dauntless, his Dauntless initiation,
and the first clues that a foul plan is brewing in the leadership of two factions.
The fourth story, "The Traitor," runs parallel with the events of Divergent,
giving readers a glimpse into the decisions of loyalty - and love - that Tobias
makes in the weeks after he meets Tris Prior. Exclusive scenes included!
Genesis Bernard Beckett 2010-05-27 The island Republic has emerged from a ruined
world. Its citizens are safe but not free. Until a man named Adam Forde rescues a
girl from the sea. Fourteen-year-old Anax thinks she knows her history. She'd
better. She's sat facing three Examiners and her five-hour examination has just
begun. The subject is close to her heart: Adam Forde, her long-dead hero. In a
series of startling twists, Anax discovers new things about Adam and her people
that question everything she holds sacred. But why is the Academy allowing her to
open up the enigma at its heart? Bernard Beckett has written a strikingly original
novel that weaves dazzling ideas into a truly moving story about a young girl on
the brink of her future.
The Traitor: A Divergent Story Veronica Roth 2014-07-08 More Four! Fans of the
Divergent series by No. 1 New York Times bestselling author Veronica Roth will be
thrilled by ‘The Traitor’, the fourth of four new short stories told from Four’s
perspective. DIVERGENT – a major motion picture series.
Allegiant (Divergent Trilogy, Book 3) Veronica Roth 2013-11-07 What if your whole
world was a lie? The thrillingly dark conclusion to the No. 1 New York Times
bestselling DIVERGENT trilogy. DIVERGENT – a major motion picture series.
Novels of Genocide Olivier Nyirubugara 2017-03-29 This book deals with the
genocide in Rwanda by analysing 10 Rwandan-authored novels that reveal a lot about
memory processes in post-genocide Rwanda. The author argues that the freedom the
novelists enjoy to create their own Rwanda enable them to explore the most
controversial aspects of the relationships amongst the Hutu and the Tutsi.
Allegiant Veronica Roth 2021-06 The thrilling third book in the internationally
bestselling Divergent series that inspired a series of major motion pictures
starring Shailene Woodley. This special 10th anniversary edition features
exclusive content from Veronica Roth and a beautiful reimagined cover art from
award-winning illustrator Victo Ngai.
We Can Be Mended Veronica Roth 2018-01-09 Globally bestselling author Veronica
Roth returns to the world of Divergent in this revealing short-story epilogue that
takes place five years after the stunning events of Allegiant. As Tobias struggles
to understand and move past his fears, the world he once knew has changed beyond
recognition. Fringe-dwellers, ex-faction members, Bureau dropouts, and migrants
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now coexist in the rebuilt streets of Chicago. It’s a new, better world—one where
he isn't sure how to belong. As everyone else seems to move forward, Tobias is
still haunted by those who couldn’t. But new connections from old friends help him
begin to heal—and mend. And don't miss The Fates Divide, Veronica Roth's powerful
sequel to the bestselling Carve the Mark!
Free Four - Tobias tells the Divergent Knife-Throwing Scene Veronica Roth
2013-09-26 Fans of the Divergent series by No. 1 New York Times bestselling author
Veronica Roth will be thrilled by the knife-throwing scene from Divergent, now
told from Four’s perspective.
Prodigy Marie Lu 2013-01-29 The brilliant sequel in the Legend trilogy - perfect
for The Hunger Games fans! Injured and on the run, it has been seven days since
June and Day barely escaped Los Angeles and the Republic with their lives. Day is
believed dead having lost his own brother to an execution squad who thought they
were assassinating him. June is now the Republic's most wanted traitor. Desperate
for help, they turn to the Patriots - a vigilante rebel group sworn to bring down
the Republic. But can they trust them or have they unwittingly become pawns in the
most terrifying of political games? Dystopian fiction at its very best in this
thrilling instalment in the Legend trilogy.
The World of Divergent: The Path to Allegiant Veronica Roth 2013-09-24 Don't miss
Divergent, soon to be a major motion picture in theaters March 2014! Fascinated by
the world of the Divergent series? This fifty-page bonus, previously only
available in the Divergent Series Box Set, includes faction manifestos, a faction
quiz, Q&A with #1 New York Times bestselling author Veronica Roth, book playlists,
discussion questions, series inspirations, and much more! It also contains ten
enticing teasers from Allegiant, the final book in the Divergent series.
Divergent Movie Tie-in Edition Veronica Roth 2014-02-11 This special edition of
the first book in Veronica Roth's #1 New York Times bestselling Divergent trilogy
features cover artwork from the major motion picture starring Shailene Woodley,
Theo James, and Kate Winslet. This dystopian series set in a futuristic Chicago
has captured the hearts of millions of teen and adult readers. Perfect for fans of
the Hunger Games and Maze Runner series, Divergent and its sequels, Insurgent and
Allegiant, are electrifying thrillers filled with tough decisions, stunning
consequences, and unexpected romance. Fans of the Divergent movie will find the
book packed with just as much emotional depth and exhilarating action as the film,
all told in beautiful, rich language. One choice can transform you. Beatrice
Prior's society is divided into five factions—Candor (the honest), Abnegation (the
selfless), Dauntless (the brave), Amity (the peaceful), and Erudite (the
intelligent). Beatrice must choose between staying with her Abnegation family and
transferring factions. Her choice will shock her community and herself. But the
newly christened Tris also has a secret, one she's determined to keep hidden,
because in this world, what makes you different makes you dangerous. Supports the
Common Core State Standards.
Iron Gold Pierce Brown 2018-01-16 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • In the epic next
chapter of the Red Rising Saga, the #1 bestselling author of Morning Star pushes
the boundaries of one of the boldest series in fiction. “Mature science fiction
existing within the frame of blazing space opera . . . done in a style [that]
borders on Shakespearean.”—NPR (One of the Best Books of the Year) They call him
father, liberator, warlord, Slave King, Reaper. But he feels a boy as he falls
toward the war-torn planet, his armor red, his army vast, his heart heavy. It is
the tenth year of war and the thirty-third of his life. A decade ago Darrow was
the hero of the revolution he believed would break the chains of the Society. But
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the Rising has shattered everything: Instead of peace and freedom, it has brought
endless war. Now he must risk all he has fought for on one last desperate mission.
Darrow still believes he can save everyone, but can he save himself? And
throughout the worlds, other destinies entwine with Darrow’s to change his fate
forever: A young Red girl flees tragedy in her refugee camp, and achieves for
herself a new life she could never have imagined. An ex-soldier broken by grief is
forced to steal the most valuable thing in the galaxy—or pay with his life. And
Lysander au Lune, the heir in exile to the Sovereign, wanders the stars with his
mentor, Cassius, haunted by the loss of the world that Darrow transformed, and
dreaming of what will rise from its ashes. Red Rising was the story of the end of
one universe. Iron Gold is the story of the creation of a new one. Witness the
beginning of a stunning new saga of tragedy and triumph from masterly New York
Times bestselling author Pierce Brown. Don’t miss any of Pierce Brown’s Red Rising
Saga: RED RISING • GOLDEN SON • MORNING STAR • IRON GOLD • DARK AGE
The Shade of the Moon Susan Beth Pfeffer 2013 In this eagerly awaited addition to
the dystopian series begun with New York Times best-seller Life As We Knew It, Jon
Evans is one of the lucky ones—until he realizes that escaping his safe haven may
be the only way to truly survive.
Insurgent (Divergent Trilogy, Book 2) Veronica Roth 2013-11-07 The thrillingly
dark sequel to New York Times bestseller, DIVERGENT – a major motion picture
series.
Traitor to the Throne Alwyn Hamilton 2017-03-07 The sizzling, un-put-downable
sequel to the New York Times bestselling Rebel of the Sands, by Goodreads Choice
Awards Best Debut Author of 2016 Alwyn Hamilton! Mere months ago, gunslinger Amani
al'Hiza fled her dead-end hometown on the back of a mythical horse with the
mysterious foreigner Jin, seeking only her own freedom. Now she's fighting to
liberate the entire desert nation of Miraji from a bloodthirsty sultan who slew
his own father to capture the throne. When Amani finds herself thrust into the
epicenter of the regime—the Sultan's palace—she's determined to bring the tyrant
down. Desperate to uncover the Sultan's secrets by spying on his court, she tries
to forget that Jin disappeared just as she was getting closest to him, and that
she's a prisoner of the enemy. But the longer she remains, the more she questions
whether the Sultan is really the villain she's been told he is, and who’s the real
traitor to her sun-bleached, magic-filled homeland. Forget everything you thought
you knew about Miraji, about the rebellion, about djinni and Jin and the Blue-Eyed
Bandit. In Traitor to the Throne, the only certainty is that everything will
change. Rebel of the Sands was a New York Times bestseller, published in fifteen
countries and the recipient of four starred reviews and multiple accolades, with
film rights optioned by Willow Smith. And its sequel is even better.
Divergent Series Ultimate Four-Book Collection Veronica Roth 2014-07-08 Available
together in one digital collection—all three books in the #1 New York Times
bestselling Divergent trilogy, plus the companion volume told from the perspective
of the immensely popular character Tobias. Perfect for established fans who want
to own the full Divergent library or readers new to the series, this ebook bundle
includes Divergent, Insurgent, Allegiant, and Four: A Divergent Collection.
Divergent: One choice can transform you. Veronica Roth's #1 New York Times
bestselling debut is a gripping dystopian tale of electrifying choices, powerful
consequences, unexpected romance, and a deeply flawed "perfect society."
Insurgent: One choice can destroy you. Veronica Roth's second #1 New York Times
bestseller continues the dystopian thrill ride. As war surges in the factions all
around her, Tris attempts to save those she loves—and herself—while grappling with
four-the-traitor-divergent-04-veronica-roth

haunting questions of grief and forgiveness, identity and loyalty, politics and
love. Allegiant: The explosive conclusion to Veronica Roth's #1 New York Times
bestselling Divergent trilogy reveals the secrets of the dystopian world that has
captivated millions of readers. Four: A Divergent Collection: A companion volume
to the worldwide bestselling Divergent series, told from the perspective of
Tobias. The four pieces included—"The Transfer," "The Initiate," "The Son," and
"The Traitor"—plus three additional exclusive scenes, give readers a fascinating
glimpse into the history and heart of Tobias, and set the stage for the epic saga
of the Divergent trilogy. And don't miss The Fates Divide, Veronica Roth's
powerful sequel to the bestselling Carve the Mark!
The Testing Joelle Charbonneau 2013-08-13 A gripping futuristic thriller, perfect
for fans of THE HUNGER GAMES DO YOU POSSESS A WINNING COMBINATION OF THEORETICAL
KNOWLEDGE, PRACTICAL SKLLS AND RAW INTELLIGENCE? DO YOU HAVE WHAT IT TAKES TO LEAD
OTHERS? ARE YOU WILLING TO CRUSH THOSE WHO STAND IN YOUR WAY? Every year, the
United Commonwealth invites top graduates from each colony to participate in The
Testing. Successful candidates will go on to the University and help the
government work to rebuild our war-stricken world. This process is not optional.
Disclaimer: The United Commonwealth is not responsible for candidates'
psychological or physical heath during The Testing.
Divergent 10th Anniversary Edition Veronica Roth 2021-06 Celebrate the 10th
anniversary of Divergent with a special edition of the #1 New York Times
bestselling series that captured the hearts of millions of readers and inspired a
series of major motion pictures starring Shailene Woodley. This edition features
exclusive content from Veronica Roth and beautiful reimagined cover art from
award-winning illustrator Victo Ngai. Beatrice Prior's society is divided into
five factions--Candor (the honest), Abnegation (the selfless), Dauntless (the
brave), Amity (the peaceful), and Erudite (the intelligent). Beatrice must choose
between staying with her Abnegation family and transferring factions. Her choice
will shock her community and herself. But the newly christened Tris also has a
secret, one she's determined to keep hidden, because in this world, what makes you
different makes you dangerous. "A memorable, unpredictable journey from which it
is nearly impossible to turn away." --Publishers Weekly (starred review) "With
brisk pacing and lavish flights of imagination, Divergent clearly has thrills, but
it also movingly explores a more common anxiety--the painful realization that
coming into one's own sometimes means leaving family behind." --New York Times
Book Review EXCLUSIVE EXTRAS The Histories of the Factions: Dauntless, Amity,
Abnegation, Candor, and Erudite; What's in a Name? Essay
Dear Sister Lisa Factora-Borchers 2014-02-25 This muti-ethnic, multi-generational
collection is written directly to and by survivors of sexual violence.
Intentionally written in an accessible language appealing to all populations of
survivors, allies and activists, Dear Sister mixes genres, bringing letters
offering profound and lasting insight into the journey of survivorship together
with essays providing substantial analysis around issues pertaining to healing and
justice.
Article 5 Kristen Simmons 2012-01-31 New York, Los Angeles, and Washington, D.C.,
have been abandoned. The Bill of Rights has been revoked, and replaced with the
Moral Statutes. There are no more police—instead, there are soldiers. There are no
more fines for bad behavior—instead, there are arrests, trials, and maybe worse.
People who get arrested usually don't come back. Seventeen-year-old Ember Miller
is old enough to remember that things weren't always this way. Living with her
rebellious single mother, it's hard for her to forget that people weren't always
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arrested for reading the wrong books or staying out after dark. It's hard to
forget that life in the United States used to be different. Ember has perfected
the art of keeping a low profile. She knows how to get the things she needs, like
food stamps and hand-me-down clothes, and how to pass the random home inspections
by the military. Her life is as close to peaceful as circumstances allow. That is,
until her mother is arrested for noncompliance with Article 5 of the Moral
Statutes. And one of the arresting officers is none other than Chase
Jennings...the only boy Ember has ever loved. At the Publisher's request, this
title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
Chosen Ones Veronica Roth 2020 The mega-selling author of the Divergent franchise
delivers her masterful first novel for adults.
How I Paid for College Marc Acito 2009-08-17 'A comic coming-of-age novel ... it's
an exuberant caper with good period detail and ironic wit' Independent on Sunday
'As engaging, funny and precocious as its narrator, this is a feel-good nostalgic
novel' Daily Mail It's 1983, and in a sleepy community in New Jersey seventeenyear-old Edward Zanni is Peter Panning his way through a carefree summer of magic
and mischief. However, the fun comes to a halt when his father refuses to pay for
Edward to study acting at Julliard. Edward's truly in a bind. He's ineligible for
scholarships because his father earns too much. And, in a sure sign that he's
destined for a life in the arts, Edward's incapable of holding down a job. So he
turns to his loyal (but immoral) friends to help him steal the tuition fees from
his father, all the while practising for their high school performance of Grease.
Disguising themselves as nuns and priests, they merrily scheme their way through
embezzlement, money-laundering, identity theft, forgery and blackmail. But along
the way, Edward also learns the value of friendship, hard work and how you're not
really a man until you can beat up your father, metaphorically or otherwise.
Four: The Transfer Veronica Roth 2013-09-03 Complete your Divergent library with
the Four stories! Fans of the Divergent series by #1 New York Times bestselling
author Veronica Roth will be captivated by "Four: The Transfer," the first of four
stories, each between fifty and seventy-five pages long, set in the world of
Divergent and told from Tobias's perspective. In "The Transfer," readers witness
Tobias's aptitude test, Choosing Day, and the moment he is given the infamous
nickname "Four." And don't miss The Fates Divide, Veronica Roth's powerful sequel
to the bestselling Carve the Mark!
Four: The Initiate Veronica Roth 2014-07-08 Complete your Divergent library with
the Four stories! Fans of the Divergent series by #1 New York Times bestselling
author Veronica Roth will be delighted by "Four: The Initiate," the second of four
stories, each between fifty and seventy-five pages long, set in the world of
Divergent and told from Tobias's point of view. "The Initiate" provides readers
with a glimpse into Tobias's Dauntless initiation experience, including an epic
game of late-night Dare; his first tattoo; the beginning of his passion for
training new initiates; and his nascent understanding of the danger of being
Divergent. And don't miss The Fates Divide, Veronica Roth's powerful sequel to the
bestselling Carve the Mark!
The Football Girl Thatcher Heldring 2017-04-04 For every athlete or sports fanatic
who knows she's just as good as the guys. This is for fans of The Running Dream by
Wendelin Van Draanen, Grace, Gold, and Glory by Gabrielle Douglass and Breakaway:
Beyond the Goal by Alex Morgan. The summer before Caleb and Tessa enter high
school, friendship has blossomed into a relationship . . . and their playful
sports days are coming to an end. Caleb is getting ready to try out for the
football team, and Tessa is training for cross-country. But all their structured
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plans derail in the final flag game when they lose. Tessa doesn’t want to end her
career as a loser. She really enjoys playing, and if she’s being honest, she likes
it even more than running cross-country. So what if she decided to play football
instead? What would happen between her and Caleb? Or between her two best friends,
who are counting on her to try out for cross-country with them? And will her
parents be upset that she’s decided to take her hobby to the next level? This
summer Caleb and Tessa figure out just what it means to be a boyfriend,
girlfriend, teammate, best friend, and someone worth cheering for. “A great next
choice for readers who have enjoyed Catherine Gilbert Murdock’s Dairy Queen and
Miranda Kenneally’s Catching Jordan.”—SLJ “Fast-paced football action, realistic
family drama, and sweet romance…[will have] readers looking for girl-powered
sports stories…find[ing] plenty to like.”—Booklist “Tessa's ferocious
competitiveness is appealing.”—Kirkus Reviews “[The Football Girl] serve[s] to
illuminate the appropriately complicated emotions both of a young romance and of
pursuing a dream. Heldring writes with insight and restraint.”—The Horn Book
Legend Marie Lu 2012-02-02 Legend is the much-anticipated dystopian thriller debut
from US author, Marie Lu. THE must-read dystopian thriller fiction for all teen
fans of The Hunger Games by Suzanne Collins and Divergent by Veronica Roth. A
brilliant re-imagining of Les Miserables, the series is set to be a global film
sensation as CBS films have acquired rights to the trilogy. The Twilight Saga
producers, Marty Bowen and Wyck Godfrey, will produce. Los Angeles, California
Republic of America He is Day. The boy who walks in the light. She is June. The
girl who seeks her brother's killer. On the run and undercover, they meet by
chance. Irresistably drawn together, neither knows the other's past. But Day
murdered June's brother. And she has sworn to avenge his death. Dystopian fiction
at its very best in this thrilling instalment in the Legend trilogy. Praise for
Legend: 'If you loved The Hunger Games, you'll love this.' - Sarah Rees-Brennan,
author of The Demon's Lexicon 'A fine example of commercial fiction with razorsharp plotting, depth of character and emotional arc, 'Legend' doesn't merely
survive the hype, it deserves it.' - New York Times 'Marie Lu's dystopian novel is
a 'Legend' in the making.' - USA Today 'Legend is impossible to put down and even
harder to forget.' - Kami Garcia, author of New York Times bestselling author of
film sensation, Beautiful Creatures
Divergent Collector's Edition Veronica Roth 2014-10-21 The #1 New York Times
bestseller that started a worldwide phenomenon and inspired a major motion picture
is now available in a beautifully designed Collector's Edition. This deluxe
package features 72 pages of bonus content, including: Two essays by Veronica
Roth, including excerpts from early drafts of Divergent An essay about the
psychology behind fear and the "exposure therapy" of Dauntless initiation Artistic
renderings of the Choosing Ceremony Bowls An excerpt from the movie script
Favorite quotes from Divergent, illustrated by fellow Initiates A map of the
Dauntless compound Divergent discussion questions This edition makes a great gift
for established fans who want to expand their Divergent library or who already own
the Insurgent Collector's Edition; readers new to the series who want a fuller
reading experience; and fans of the feature film. Taking place in a futuristic
Chicago in which society is divided into five factions, Divergent is the gripping
story of a dystopian world transformed by courage, self-sacrifice, and love. And
don't miss The Fates Divide, Veronica Roth's powerful sequel to the bestselling
Carve the Mark!
The Fall Robert Muchamore 2014-04 When an M15 operation goes wrong, James Adams
needs to use all of his skills to get out of Russia alive, while his sister Lauren
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shadowglass, to achieve immortality for the one person she loves most in the
world, threatens to consume her. Tea's heartsglass only grows darker with each new
betrayal. Her work with the monstrous azi, her thirst for retribution, her desire
to unmask the Faceless—they all feed the darkrot that is gradually consuming her
heartsglass. She is haunted by blackouts and strange visions, and when she wakes
with blood on her hands, Tea must answer to a power greater than the elder asha or
even her conscience. Tea's life—and the fate of the kingdoms—hangs in the balance.
Thrilling and atmospheric, this bestselling series is perfect for readers looking
for Memoirs of a Geisha meets dark fantasy stories with diverse representation and
multicultural influences original worldbuilding and captivating writing witch and
wizard series for teens and adults The Bone Witch Series: The Bone Witch (Book 1)
The Heart Forger (Book 2) The Shadowglass (Book 3) Praise for The Shadowglass:
"Satisfying." —Foreword "A must-purchase." —School Library Journal "A worthy
conclusion to a story that is, at its core, about love and letting go." —Kirkus
Reviews
Four: The Traitor Veronica Roth 2014-07-08 Complete your Divergent library with
the Four stories! Fans of the Divergent series by #1 New York Times bestselling
author Veronica Roth will be excited by "Four: The Traitor," the fourth of four
stories, each between fifty and seventy-five pages long, set in the world of
Divergent and told from Tobias's point of view. "The Traitor" takes place two
years after "The Son" and runs parallel with the early events in Divergent. In
this robust story, readers follow Tobias as he uncovers the details of an Erudite
plan that could threaten the faction system, and makes plans of his own to keep
Abnegation safe. At the same time, Tobias is getting to know a new transfer
initiate: Tris Prior. And don't miss The Fates Divide, Veronica Roth's powerful
sequel to the bestselling Carve the Mark!
Dinosaur Adventures: Ankylosaurus - The Clumsy Club Fran Bromage 2018-08-02
The Son: A Divergent Story Veronica Roth 2014-07-08 More Four! Fans of the
Divergent series by No. 1 New York Times bestselling author Veronica Roth will be
thrilled by ‘The Son’, the third of four new short stories told from Four’s
perspective. DIVERGENT – a major motion picture series.

is on her first solo mission to uncover a brutal human trafficking operation.
Allegiant Sara Mack 2013-10-04 ** Allegiant by Sara Mack is the second novel in
The Guardian Trilogy. It is not affiliated with the Divergent series by Veronica
Roth. **Last summer, Emma discovered that true love never dies.It can return.It
can give you hope.It can pull you from darkness.Until it's ripped from
you.Again.As her 22nd birthday approaches, Emma Donohue finds herself back at
school and utterly alone. Hours away from family and friends, her solitary days
are spent contemplating what never should have been. James should never have died,
but he did. He should never have been assigned as her Guardian, but he was. And
she should never have allowed Dane to get too close to her heart.But she
failed.Desperate to fill her time, Emma is intrigued by her mysterious new
neighbor, Garrett. She's never met anyone quite like him before, and, curious, she
attempts to discover his past. Little does she know his presence will pull her
into a world she could never imagine. A world that follows an ancient doctrine. A
world built on loyalty, yet plagued by secrets and lies.A world that will threaten
everything - and everyone - she loves.Allegiant is a new adult/college paranormal
romance containing moderate language/mild innuendo.Allegiant is the second story
in The Guardian Trilogy. The third novel, Reborn, is complete and due to be
published in February 2014.
Divergent (Divergent Trilogy, Book 1) Veronica Roth 2013-11-07 The explosive debut
by No. 1 New York Times bestselling author Veronica Roth. DIVERGENT – a major
motion picture series.
The Shadowglass Rin Chupeco 2019-03-05 The epic finale to The Bone Witch series!
As Tea's dark magic eats away at her, she must save the one she loves most, even
while her life—and the kingdoms—are on the brink of destruction. Perfect for
readers of Leigh Bardugo's Ninth House and Holly Black's The Cruel Prince! In the
Eight Kingdoms, none have greater strength or influence than the asha, who hold
elemental magic. But only a bone witch has the power to raise the dead. Tea has
used this dark magic to breathe life into those she has loved and lost...and those
who would join her army against the deceitful royals. But Tea's quest to conjure a
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